
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 
RE:  ACTIVITY TRAIL  

We are very fortunate in having a fantastic activity trail in our playground.  To avoid accidents 

occurring through slipping and falling we have put in a variety of safety measures.  During break and 

at lunchtime the children are supervised by school staff when they are allowed to play on the 

equipment, if weather conditions are suitable. Children are permitted to use the activity trail after 

school hours on the condition that they are supervised by a responsible adult.  We want the children 

to have fun and enjoy it, but we want them to be safe. 

If you would like your child to be able to use the activity trail after (not before) school hours the slip 

below must be signed and returned to school as soon as possible.  Please note:- 

 Children must be supervised at all times 

 Apparatus MUST NOT  be used during damp or wet weather 

 Toddlers and pre-school children MUST NOT be lifted onto the ‘monkey bars’ or the ‘over 
and under bars’ and guidelines to keeping safe are displayed by the bars. 

 

If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact.  

Regards, 

 

Mrs D Milford 

Headteacher 

                                                

ELLWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL                          

‘ACTIVITY TRAIL’ 

 

 

I/We agree that my child ___________________________________Class______________ 

will be supervised by a parent/carer should they use the Activity Trail at Ellwood Primary School after 

school hours and accept that it is at our own risk. 

 

Signed_______________________________ parent/carer              Date_________________ 

 


